
Successful organization of PhD induction program at ICFAI University!! 

ICFAI University, Raipur organized a Ph.D. Induction Program on 12th July 2025 to welcome 

the new research scholars. The Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Prof. (Dr.) Shiv Dayal Pandey and 

Registrar Dr. Manish Upadhyay addressed the scholars and gave them their best wishes. 

Faculty members shared useful information about the Ph.D. journey, including how to do 

research, follow rules, and use university facilities. Scholars also got to know about ethics, 

report writing, and support systems available on campus. The session ended with a group photo. 

The program helped students feel confident and ready to start their research journey at the 

university. 

 


